CHECKOFF SITE POLICY
Internal links within this website are funded and maintained by the Beef Checkoff. All other outgoing links are to websites maintained by third parties. As such, neither the Beef Checkoff nor the California Beef Council (CBC) is responsible for the quality, safety, completeness, accuracy or nature of the content. Links to third party websites should not be considered an endorsement by the Beef Checkoff or CBC of the actual website or the company that owns/manages that website.
PRIVACY POLICY
Please note that we will respect your privacy and will never share your personal information without your permission.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We collect the email addresses of those who communicate with us via email, aggregate information and user-specific information on which pages visitors access or visit, and information volunteered by the visitor, such as survey information, email newsletter subscriptions, and/or website registrations.
The information we collect is used for internal review and then may be discarded, used to improve the content of our website, or used by us to contact visitors for marketing or survey purposes.
Please note:
With your permission, occasionally we make the email addresses of those who access our website available to other reputable organizations whose products or services we think you might find interesting. 
If you do not want us to share your email address with other companies or organizations, please let us know. Upon request, we provide website visitors with access to all information (including proprietary information) that we maintain about them. Visitors can access, and if desired, correct this information by contacting us.
CANCELLATION
If you do not want to receive e-mail communication from us in the future, please let us know.

